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With our county in Turquoise status, there are some updates to what options are available to 
event planners. The mass-gathering limit has increased to 150 people, and the Corbett Center 
Outdoor Stage now has a capacity of 150 people in the squares. 

• Follow NMSU Now Plan: for required public health measures  
o https://mailchi.mp/nmsu/nmsu-now-covid-19-pandemic-action-team-report-

557ml6vjy3?e=0444f4841e 
• For outdoor events of less than 20 people, masks are strongly encouraged but not 

required. 
• Masks are required for any indoor space, with the exception of when people are eating or 

drinking. 
• Outdoor tabling, Grab and Go events, and Drive-Thru events are all still reliable ways to 

allow for face to face contact while meeting all campus and Public Health Order 
expectations. 

• Picnics and other outdoor social events are possible so long as people are socially 
distanced and avoid groupings of larger than 150. Each person sitting on their own 
blanket can be a good and informal way to ensure that appropriate distancing is 
maintained. 

• Activites at the Corbett Outdoor Stage may now be expanded not just to movies and 
trivia but also to performers. If there is a desire to have a musical performance or other 
entertainer on the stage, however, there are specific requirements that must be met. Learn 
more about those here (All Together Now New Mexico, pages 71-72). 

• Individually packaged food items are now allowed at indoor events as well as outdoor 
events. Depending on the location of the event, there may be vendor restrictions so make 
sure to ask the space reservation coordinator and plan accordingly. 

Look at All Together New Mexico for guidance/guidelines 

These are free NM Safe Certified Trainings for Recreational Facilities, Entertainment Venues, 
Golf Courses, Retail, Restaurants, Office and Call Centers, GYMs: https://nmsafecertified.org/ 

  

 


